CITY OF NEEDLES

817 Third Street e Needles, California 92363
(760) 326-2113 e FAX (760) 326-6765

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING OF THE

BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

OF THE CITY OF NEEDLES, CALIFORNIA

Mayor Janet Jernigan

Vice Mayor Kirsten Merritt
Councilmember Tona Belt
Councilmember Ellen Campbell
Councilmember Jamie McCorkle
Councilmember JoAnne Pogue
Councilmember Henry Longbrake
City Manager Patrick Martinez

As reported at the September 3, 2024 meeting, notice is hereby given that the

regular meeting of the Board to be held on Tuesday, September 17, 2024 is being

canceled due to lack of agenda items at this time. The next regular meeting is
scheduled to be held on Tuesday, October 1, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. at the El Garces

Historic Depot, 950 Front Street, Needles.

Chery K. Sallis, Secretary
Board of Public Utilities

Dated: September 10, 2024

Posted: September 10, 2024



